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Hello Class 2!

Hi everyone,

We hope that you are all well and that you are managing to find lots of lovely things to do with your
families whilst we're not at school. We’re really missing you and thought that we would write to you
to help us all to keep in touch during these unusual times.

The weather has been fabulous over the last few days, have you been outside
for some fun in the fresh air (remembering to social distance, of course!)? It’s
really important to spend some time outside so we have been making sure
that we get our daily exercise in the sunshine by walking our dogs once a day
- they need fresh air and exercise too! Kite (on the left) belongs to Mrs
Jaques and Bailey (on the right) belongs to Mrs Shimmin.

How have you been managing to stay fit? We have heard that lots of you are taking part in online PE
activities - they sound great fun! We’ve both been doing yoga classes from home, so we’re doing our
best to stay active too. It really is taking lots of ‘Determination’ on our part but we are
persevering and challenging ourselves so that we improve!

We would normally have been starting a new learning theme after the Easter holidays, so we are
working hard preparing a new home learning grid for you to help launch our new topic. Look
out for it on our school website in the coming weeks - we wonder if you can guess what

we’re going to be learning about? If you look closely you might find some clues on this
newsletter.......... /

During the last few weeks we have really enjoyed looking at some of the home learning activities that
you’ve been sending us, please keep them coming, it’s great to see what you've all been getting up to
and a super way of sticking together when we can’t be together.

We hope that it won’t be too much longer until we can all be back together again, what stories we
will all have to tell! For now, remember to keep doing your bit to help this pass quickly, we all have a

part to play.

Stay safe, keep washing those hands and don't forget to keep having fun with your families, we’ll see
you all very soon!

Take care,

Mrs Shimmin and Mrs Jaques (&




